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Madam President,

Thailand welcomes the delegation of Kyrgyzstan to the third UPR cycle. 

We applaud Kyrgyzstan for its success in resolving all known cases of statelessness in the country. The effort to grant citizenship to ensure these people have the same rights as any other citizen is a testament to the commitment to ‘leave no one behind’.  We also commend the adoption of the National Development Strategy 2018-2040 as well as the National Human Rights Action Plan 2019-2022. 


Thailand welcomes Kyrgyzstan’s efforts to counter trafficking in persons through amendment of the Law on Combating Human Trafficking and adoptions of Programme on Combating Human Trafficking and National Standards regarding shelters for victims.
We recommend that Kyrgyzstan continue its efforts to eliminate all forms of gender discrimination and to advocate gender equality by providing sufficient fund for the implementation of National Strategy on Gender Equality for 2012 -2020 and its three national plans on gender equality. 

We welcome the efforts taken by Kyrgyzstan in child protection and in combating the exploitation of child labour. We recommend that Kyrgyzstan continue its efforts in upholding the rights of the child, including in promoting equal access to education and health care, as well as eliminating violence against children, and providing conditions for realizing their rights. 

I thank you. 


